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Please support HB 2585 which eliminates automatic voter registration through 

Oregon motor voter and reestablishes registration practices prior to the automatic 

motor voter registration. Automatic motor voter registration leads to inaccurate voter 

rolls and allows a system with less chance of fraud. Very few states have automatic 

motor voter procedures because it is not fair to the legal citizens of  Oregon. HB2585 

is fair to all legal citizens who must bear the burden of any tax increases that denial 

of this bill may cause. 

 

  

 

PLEASE SUPPORT HOUSE BILL 2585! 

Lorene Nowling, Native Oregonian 


